I am writing in support of SB 2228. Our rural grocery stores need all the help they can get and our rural residents, living
on some of the most productive farmland in the country, deserve better access to food. | have been a volunteer for the
Great Plains Food Bank and have donated often in the past so | ask that you please support SB 2228.



